
Dear Parents  

Thank you to all of the parents and friends who attended our church service on Tuesday. It 
was great to see the church so full and the children thoroughly enjoyed performing a range 
of songs and readings. As ever, we are grateful to Reverend Worsdale who not only makes 
us extremely welcome in the church but also provided chocolate angels alongside a small 
booklet about the Christmas story for every child. 

On Tuesday, we enjoyed welcoming Father Christmas to our school to visit our children. 
Each child received a small gift from him and were also reminded of the importance of                   
being good and going straight to sleep on Christmas Eve when asked to do so! His visit was 
followed by our school discos on Tuesday evening, our Christmas dinner on Wednesday and 
an online pantomime on Thursday. All in all, it has been an extremely busy and enjoyable 
week! 

Yesterday, we said goodbye and good luck to Mr Quinn who has been working with Class 4 
this term. Mr Quinn has been based in our school as part of his placement from Yorkshire 
Wolds Teacher Training and the children in Class 4 have enjoyed working with him, We wish 
him well as he enters his teaching career. 

On behalf of myself and all of our staff team, I hope you have a great Christmas and we 
look forward to seeing the children return in the new year. 

Yours sincerely, 

Richard Winks 
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                         Wed 4th January—School re-opens.  

 

                                                    A huge thank you to everyone for their kind donations towards  

                                                     Mission Christmas—Cash for Kids  

                                                                                                                                           

                                                                                       

    



Please see below for some of the lessons the children have been learning in class this week: 

 

Class 1         This week we have enjoyed our Christmas lunch and making our hats and cards. 

Class 2         This week we have enjoyed making our Christmas cards and hats.  

Class 3         This week we enjoyed our visit from Father Christmas. 

Class 4         This week we have enjoyed making our Christmas cards and calendars.  

CONGRATULATIONS!  

Well done to:- 

Thomas for his football trophy   

 

 

 

Orla for her swimming certificate 

 

 

 

George for his swimming certificate 

 

 

 

Alfie for his swimming certificate  

 

 

 

Erin for her swimming certificate  

 

 

 

Billie for her football certificate and trophy 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 

 


